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Apply to Become a Commissioner
of the Captiva Erosion Prevention
District

CEPD Commissioners discussed opening the vacancy for the
District #3 position following the resignation of Commissioner
Michael Mullins, who devoted years to serving the residents
of Captiva on our Board of Commissioners. Applicants are
expected to serve out the remainder of the term ending
November 2022. Commissioner will select their appointments
during the 01/10/2022 board meeting.

The Captiva Erosion Prevention District is governed by an
elected board of five commissioners, each of whom is a
qualified elector residing within the district.

This is a non-partisan office.

Why Become a Commissioner of the Capfiva Erosion
Prevention District?
- = Because you are community-criented .
= Because you care about presemng and susTalmng 1h
i, -n;‘dqsml environment :
= Because yourecognize the beneﬂts baach rer‘rbunshme
Bﬁngta both the community and local economy.
= Becausé you want to make sure Capfiva is a viable -:md ]
“thriving community well into the future

- Wisit our website W\-\w_mvcend_c om to complete and submit
your application.

Download Document

It's a fact: people don't mind scrolling to read an email, as long as it's relevant and
interesting. Make sure your message follows through on the promise in your subject line,
and use several short paragraphs if you have a lot to say. When in doubt, challenge
yourself to write less and add links that support your topic.
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